Dear Roy,

We are very pleased with our decision to choose your company to build our house. From
the beginning, our building experience was enjoyable and stress-free. The
subcontractors were highly qualified and were friendly people. Our neighbors were
always satisfied because the work place was so clean. Anthony, our project manager, was
helpful throughout the whole building process. If we choose to build another house in
the future, we will certainly choose your company and we will confidently introduce you
to any of our friends who are looking to build a new house. Because of the way you
handled everything, we are certain that if any unexpected issue were to occur in our new
house, you will be there to help us.

Sincerely

Sam and Fery Nassab
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